
I support this bill that will allow dog training facilities to be governed by the same guidance that currently applies to horse facilities 
(for building code purposes).  My dog and I enjoy participating in the sport of dog agility.  Without the exemptions in this bill, many 
facilities where we train would not be able to operate.  It seem only right and fair that the exemptions that are already allowed for 
horse facilities be also applied to dog facilities (often these are the same facilities!).  Thank you for your consideration of my 
thoughts on this topic.   


